## To All year 8 and above members

Following on from a recent coaches meeting it was felt it would be an excellent idea to have a social evening on the track. This will involve some mixed relays with the coaches deciding on the various teams after we are aware of the numbers available.

It has been highlighted that Thursday 27<sup>th</sup> June would be a good evening for this event as it is not followed by any major competition the following weekend. It is intended to be a fun evening and an opportunity for all of you to try alternative events but within a very relaxed team environment.

In order to support all the hard work provided by the coaches and additionally the athletes the committee have very kindly agreed to arrange food and drink for the evening.

The timings will be for all athletes to turn up as normal at 6.30 and for the competition to finish by 8 at which time the food will be available. It will be a great opportunity to get to know other athletes from within the club with all groups taking part.

I have been provided with a list of the relays from the coaches and it will be very much a team competition which will give you an opportunity to try some different events but importantly in a very relaxed atmosphere.

To give us an indication of numbers for food can I ask you to confirm to your coaches that you will be available that evening. Also, could I ask where possible for any parents to provide some support with salads and sweets for the evening. We would be pleased to see some of the parents join us for this social event as it will be a very informal evening and an opportunity to get to know more about the club.

Mike Rogers

Chairman

**Taunton Athletics**